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£2lst October, 1941,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acquaint you that information
has been received that the steamer "CHIMAN", ex "Diana",
has been sold to the Compenia Trasmeditermxania,
and In the circumstences I shall be glad to learn
whether this information is correct, and if so what
arrangements the new Owners propose making for the
outstanding survey requirements to receive attention.

I think it well to add that the vessel
was understood to be under survey at Antwerp in
April last year, for Special Survey, but no report
on this matter has reached this office, end in the
event of the vessel having changed hands as reported,
I shall be glad if you will endeavour to ascertain
the nature and extent of the survey carried out at
that time.

I have also to say that there 1s some
doubt as to whether the change of name of this vessel
from "DIANA" to "CHIMAN" was carried into effect.

I am, Dear Sirs
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clessification Committee.

The Surveyors,
BILEAQ.
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